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11 July 2024 

 
 

FLEETWOOD SECURES QUEENSLAND GOVERNMENT HOUSING PACKAGE 
 

 
Fleetwood Limited (ASX: FWD) (Company or Fleetwood) is pleased to announce it has secured a 

contract to design, build, and install 60 homes for the Queensland Department of Housing, Local 

Government, Planning and Public Works.  

The award relates to the 3 June 2024 announcement by the Queensland Government to deliver more 

“Homes for Queenslanders” including 600 modular homes.  

Fleetwood will use its manufacturing facility in Queensland to build the homes. The contract is expected 

to result in revenue of approximately $40 million in FY25. 

Commenting on the award, Managing Director & CEO, Bruce Nicholson said: 

“Fleetwood is delighted to be playing a key role in the Queensland Government’s response to providing 

efficient and sustainable housing solutions to regional and remote areas of Queensland.  

The award aligns with Fleetwood’s strategy of growing in the social housing sector by working closely 

with State Governments, community housing providers and private developers. 

While the Company has been successfully supplying limited quantities of homes into this sector for 

some time, the award of this larger package positions Fleetwood to display our capability to play a part 

in solving the critical housing shortage nationally.  We are confident this contract award will bode well 

for the opportunity to take part in subsequent awards of homes.”  

This announcement was authorised by the Managing Director & CEO.  

 

For further information, please contact: 

Bruce Nicholson  

Managing Director & CEO 
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Michael Weir 

Morrow Sodali 

0402 347 032 
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